
SHREERAM WORLD SCHOOL

Welcomes you to the 
virtual Orientation Programme

(Pre School)  Academic Session 2021-2022

PARENTAL CIRCULARDated: 31st March 2021
Class: PreSchool 
Circular No.: SRWS/Admin/002/2021
Subject: Virtual Orientation Programme



Welcome to the ShreeRam World School family. It is a pleasure to have your
ward in our school. Looking forward to a productive partnership.

In the present times, the connect we make with each other is through
technology. So, let us connect with ShreeRam World School  where shaping
contours of perfection is the motto!

We are organising a Virtual Orientation Programme for Pre School parents.            

This will benefit both the parents and the students to acquaint themselves with
the teachers and provide clear understanding of the new session.
Kindly note the details.

          
Looking forward to your presence.
Warm Regards
SRWS

 Date:  Saturday, 3rd April 
Mode: Online 

  Meeting details will be shared before the orientation. 

Greetings to all!
Dear Parents,


